
IMPORTANT 

PRECAUTIONARY SAFETY ALERT 

Voluntary Recall Date: February 22, 2021 

Name of product: Clip Clop Activity Rattle / Clopette Activity Rattle    

Manufacturer: Playgro 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Potential Hazard: The beads may become dislodged from the circular bar over time, as a secondary layer of 
protective reinforcement may not be present in some items, potentially impacting durability.  

Risk Level:  Product meets global safety standards. Product may not adhere to manufacturer’s supplemental safety 
standards. 

Description: This voluntary recall involves Clip Clop Activity Rattle and Clopette Activity Rattle, sold in blue and pink. 
The affected model numbers are 0101145 (blue) – Batch # 009986 and 0183303 (pink) – Batch # 009837.  The 
voluntary recall only includes items which are made in China. Those made in Bangladesh are NOT impacted. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sold At: Toys“R”Us from September 2020 through February 2021. 

Further Action:  If you have purchased one of the affected rattles, you are asked to stop using it and return it to the 
retailer from which it was purchased for a replacement at your convenience. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Toys“R”Us on:  

Malaysia               03 5634 3930  help@toysrus.com.my  

Singapore       6733 0190  help@toysrus.com.sg 

We apologize for any inconvenience and sincerely thank you for your co-operation. 

Thank you,  

Toys“R”Us (Asia) Limited 

Locate the Batch # of your 

item on the label here  

mailto:help@toysrus.com.my
mailto:help@toysrus.com.sg

